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through change of management in the printing establishment in
which the work was done. This change was unforeseen by the
Publishers at the time they tendered for the Report.

The Board of Management of the W. F. M. S. very much
regret the delay, and consequent disappointment to many of the
members throughout the Society, but so far as the Board was
concerned the delay was unavoidable.

Bureau of Exchange.

The suggestinon has often been made that some plan be de-
vised by which valuable original papers read at meetings of
Presbyterial Societies, Auxiliaries, or Mission Bands, might
be passed on to other places, where such literature is not plenti-
ful and where these papers would be of great use. The Board
has decided to establish a bureau for this purpcse, and will be
glad to receive manuscripts, which may be forwarded to those
applying tor them, The Corresponding Secretary, Miss Haight,
will take charge of this department.

Our Envelopes.

Will the Presidents of Auxiliaries ani Bands, please direct
the attention of their Societies to the reduction in price of the
envelopes, as advertised in the list of publications. These may
be obtained from Mirs. Telfer at one cent for each large en-
velope containing 12 small ones. At this price they will be
within the reach of everyone, and it would be a mistake for
any Society to neglect using them. The system of giving by
envelope has proved itself to be one of the best plans for the
use of those who conscientiously and systematically lay by them
in store as the Lord has prospered them, for His service. It
is earnestly hoped that all our members will now adopt this
plan.



